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I am opposed to this for many reasons.  It is unfair to retired persons and especially 

those living or working in rural areas.  It increases taxes on everything related to 

movement and it is blatantly unconstitutional.  Those that support this bill are 

dismantling a once great state and driving out the hard working middle class.    


